
Mrs Bennett's Blog 

 

Thursday 31st March 2022  

 

Hi Everyone,  

What is going on with the weather this week? We were in sandals last week and snow this morning ! As 
you can imagine making a decision when it snows is  extremely difficult, but we always ensure that we put 
the safety of our Crossflatts family at the heart of  any decision we make. I would like to thank you for your 
patience and understanding  this morning. Hopefully we are now going to see some more stable weather 
as we enter our final week before we break up for the holidays!  

Don’t forget tomorrow- Friday 1st of April, we are going to open our doors for our families to come and 
spend some time in your child’s classroom and see all the wonderful learning that has been going on over 
the spring term. This will be from 1.30pm-2.45pm. Of course, if you have more than one child in our 
school, please feel free to divide your time and wander between your children’s classrooms. As always, the 
children are very excited and eager to show you their spring term learning.  

We have begun this week finally returning to the hall and gym for lunches as an entire school. The children 
have taken this in their stride and I have been so impressed with how well they have adjusted to dining in 
the hall and gym with excellent manners and behaviour. It is lovely to see everyone socialising again all 
together.  

We are very excited to be offering you a range of extra-curricular clubs free of charge in the summer term.  
  

Day   Time   Club   Who is it for …  

Begins Monday 
25th April   

3.15-4.15   Story club   Reception   
Mrs Shaw   
  

Begins Tuesday 
26th April   

3.15-4.15  Modern Foreign Languages 
Club   

Year 5 and 6   
Mrs Hatherley   
   

Begins Wednesday 
27th April   

3.15-4.15  Lego Club   Year 3 and 4    
Mrs Cattell  
  

Begins Thursday    
28th April   

3.15-4.15  Drama Club   Year 1 to Year 6   
Mr and Miss Wilkinson   
  

Begins Thursday    
28th April   

3.15-4.15  Crafty Club   Year 1 and 2   
Mrs Carter   
  
  

Friday   
£11.00 pounds per 
session   

Joe Drury is offering a forest school session in Dingley Dell through his own 
company. The information was shared on dojo school story – please contact 
him directly with any questions or queries on withinthewood@gmail.com  
  

   
Please visit: https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/  to book a place.   
The system is live for bookings on Monday 4th April at 6pm and closes at 9am on Thursday 7th April.  
Bookings are on a first come first serve basis as we have limited space available.   

mailto:withinthewood@gmail.com
https://crossflatts.schoolcloud.co.uk/


 
Next week, we are holding an open morning on Wednesday the 6th of April between 9.15am and 11.15am 

for any parents, who would like to come and visit our nursery, just call school to book a slot. There are just a 

few places remaining now for September!   

Next Thursday 7th of April is our class photo day so please ensure your child comes to school in full uniform 
with their best hair do’s and smiley faces at the ready so they look super smart for their photos.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On our final day in school we will be having base discos for our children to get 
their bunny hop on to celebrate the end of term- just six more school get ups to go. 
We can do it!  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Bennett 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


